
      
 

Bournemouth Tree Wardens Network 
Passionate about Trees in all Seasons! 

 

Supported by Bournemouth Borough Council and the Tree Council 

 
The Tree Wardens Network is running a coach to Osborne House on the Isle of Wight on 
Wednesday 19th September.  
Website www.english-heritage.org.uk/daysout/properties/osborne-house/ 
 
The coach will leave at 8.00 a.m. from Castlepoint, at the bus stop near to the library, 
arriving back in Bournemouth at approximately 8.00 p.m.   
 
The cost of £29.50 includes Seaview luxury coach travel, the return ferry from 
Southampton down Southampton Water to Cowes, a guided tour of the gardens before 
lunch, a guided tour of the house after lunch and a tour of the island before returning to 
Cowes. 
  
Please complete the bottom half of this page and forward together with your payment to 
Colin Somers, 4 Moorland Road, Bournemouth, BH1 3ST.  Tel 01202 396628.  Mobile 
0777 919 0977.  Cheques should be made payable to  
The Bournemouth Tree Warden Network.  Refunds will only be given should the trip be 
cancelled or if the coach is full and your place can be reallocated. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
To Colin Somers, 4 Moorland Road, Bournemouth, BH1 3ST. 
 
Please reserve ……….. places on the coach trip to the Osborne House.   
 
I enclose payment of £…………….. made payable to The Bournemouth Tree 
Warden Network.   
 
Please indicate if you would like to be picked up in Ringwood  ………………… 
 
Name(s)………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
Address………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date ………………………………………. 
 
Telephone number (mobile preferred should we need to contact you on the  
 
day) ……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Email address for notification of future trips……………………………………….. 
FG  
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